1 April 2022

Dear parents / caregivers

AUTISM AWARENESS DAY

The month of April is Autism Awareness month. This is a time for our school
community to acknowledge the differences between each other and to learn more

about autism spectrum disorder.

We are showing our understanding and acceptance of autism spectrum disorder
on Wednesday 6 April 2022, by all wearing blue clothes to school. All classes will
be decorating their rooms with blue balloons and streamers and taking part in

activities that are designed to raise their awareness of autism.

Regards

P
Ms 'Goldfinch Ms Lazos, Ms Denny
Principal & Support Unit Team
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